
Calif. voters might send $127
million to Tahoe
By Benjamin Spillman, Reno Gazette-Journal

California  voters  could  approve  spending  $127  million  for
projects at Lake Tahoe in a series of ballot measures this
year.

The  Tahoe  money  would  be  just  a  small  part  of  two  bond
measures that would total $13 billion, including $492 million
in spending on projects in the Sierra Nevada.

“This is an unprecedented amount of potential funding for
projects in the Sierra Nevada,” said Chris Mertens, government
affairs director for the Sierra Business Council in Truckee.

Read the whole story
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